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ZTE CORPORATION 
 

ZTE Plaza, Keji Road South, Hi-Tech Industrial Park, Nanshan District, Shenzhen, 

Guangdong, 518057, P.R.China 

 

Date: May 29, 2011 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology 

Equipment Authorization Division 

7345 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 

Subject: Permanent Confidentiality request for FCC ID: Q78-F116AWS 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Pursuant to sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47, the applicant requests permanent 

confidential treatment of the following information accompanying this application: 

 
- Block Diagram 

- Schematics 

- Operational Description 

- BOM list/Tune-Up-Procedure 

 
The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not 
customarily released to the public. The public disclosure of these matters might be 
harmful to the applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

                            

Royce Wang 

ZTE CORPORATION 

Tel: 0755-26770345 

Fax: 0755-26770347 

E-Mail: wang.zhihui@zte.com.cn 


